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EventsEventsEventsEvents    
Friday, October 6 

 Social Night from 7:30 – 10:00pm. Come play 

darts, socialize with friends, dance to the music, or play 

cards. Just a fun evening with friends and neighbours. No 

admission, bar open (19+) and snack foods provided! 
 

Friday, October 13 

 Halloween Pre-Teen Dance from 7:30 – 9:30pm. 

Open to students in grades 2 and 5. Canteen open. Make 

sure they come dressed up in their Halloween Costume! 
 

Saturday, October 14 

 Kids Halloween Party from 1-3pm. Open to kids 

between two and six years old. Cost is $5.00 per child and 

please pre-register by calling Susan at (902)757-2900. 
 

Sunday, October 29 

 Dime Auction starting at 1pm. Over 100 new items 

including merchandise, gift certificates, baked goods, and 

more. There will also be a Silent Auction and 50/50 draw. 

Canteen open. Doors open at 12 noon. 
 

Friday, November 3 

 Social Night from 7:30 – 10:00pm. Come play 

darts, socialize with friends, dance to the music, or play 

cards. Just a fun evening with friends and neighbours. No 

admission, bar open (19+) and snack foods provided! 
 

Saturday, November 4 

 Christmas Angels Tea from 11-2pm. Cost is $7.00 

per person. Call Susan at (902) 757-2900 to pre-register 

or for more information. 

 

 

 

ChaChaChaChair Reportir Reportir Reportir Report  

 

What a great summer! Our 

Family Fun Day & Car Show 

in July was top notch with the 

largest number of Antique Cars 

participating and it was great to 

see so many people come out. 

It really was a great time! 

We’ve been busy painting this 

summer. You’ll have to stop by 

this fall to see the newly 

painted inside. 

We have another event filled 

fall at the hall. Our Exercise 

classes return along with a new 

Tuesday evening class; Yoga. 

Pre-Teen Dances return along 

with Bingo. Our biggest 

fundraiser; Dime Auction will 

return in October. In 

December, we’ll have our 

Christmas Tree Lighting 

Ceremony and Potluck Supper. 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

We’re also in the planning 

stages of organizing our 40th 

Birthday Bash in September 

2018. Watch our website and 

Facebook for updates. 

I’d like to wish everyone a very 

Merry Christmas from my 

family to yours! 

 

David 

Board Chair 
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Sunday, November 5  

 Ham & Turkey Bingo starting at 1pm. Other prizes include cash, 

merchandise, Loonie & Toonie Jar plus a 50/50 draw. Canteen open! Bring a 

friend and win big! For more info, call Mary at (902) 866-3786. 
 

Friday, November 24 

 Pre-Teen Dance from 7:30 – 9:30pm. Open to students in grades two 

through five and costs only $3.00 per child. Canteen open! 
 

Saturday December 2 

 Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony & Community Potluck Supper starting 

at 5:00pm followed by supper at 5:30pm. Bring a dish and enjoy the festivities; 

Christmas Caroling included. Santa will be making a visit. Everyone is welcome! 
 

Sunday, December 3  

 Merchandise Bingo starting at 1pm. Other prizes include cash, 

merchandise, Loonie & Toonie Jar plus a 50/50 draw. Canteen open! Bring a 

friend and win big! For more info, call Mary at (902) 866-3786. 
 

Sunday, December 31  

 New Years Eve Party starting at 8:30pm. Free admission, snack foods 

provided and our bar will be open; 19+ event. Come celebrate the New Year with 

us in style! 

 

********************************************** 

Celebration 40 Update 
 

It’s been a busy summer with painting! Yes, the hall has been painted both inside 
and out as part of our 40th celebration. You’ll have to stop by this fall to see the 
fresh new look! We’re also started planning our 40th Birthday Extravaganza to be 
held in September 2018. It will be an event you don’t want to miss complete with 
music, food, and fireworks! Make sure to watch our website or Facebook page for 
updates!   
 

 

 

Exercise Classes at the Ardoise Hall 

 

Monday/Thursday – Fitcamp from 6:30-7:30pm 
Tuesday – NEW, Yoga from 6:30-7:30pm 
Wednesday – TOPS (Taking Pounds Off Sensibly) Meeting starts at 5pm 
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